
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th Grade “Move-Up Night” 

Wednesday, May 20, 2015 

7:00 pm 

 

Rising 6th grade students and their parents are invited 

for an evening program to learn more about what it 

means to “move-up” to middle school. 

There will be separate programs for the students and 

parents. The student portion includes activities and 

games to introduce teachers and to talk about some of 

the things unique to middle school. The parent 

presentation gives an idea of what parents can expect 

during the transition to middle school. 


